
The Harmony Trust 
Cavendish Close 
Junior Academy 

Parent Forum
Autumn term 2023

Michelle Tague, Principal, and Jane Green, Head of 
Inclusion, would like to invite you to take part in our 

Parent Forum on Thursday 23rd November from 
2:30pm – 3:00pm in the school hall.

We will be sharing our academy priorities for     
2023-24 and seeking your thoughts and ideas 

around these as parents and carers. 

We look forward to seeing you then.


